
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 5/29/2014 6:54:36 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Update 

Thanks Laura! 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2014 6:33 AM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Cc: Singh, Sumeet 
Subject: Update 

Ken 
We'll have the responses to the Carmel-related data requests by COB tomorrow. 

Sorry for the delay. 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.eom/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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